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Dear Mordecai Abel 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 
 
How much cash has your force seized 
under POCA in the last financial year? 
 
 
Clarification received 27/03/2014 
Response is to include confiscation orders 
and forfeitures. 
 

As of 21/3/14 Hampshire Police have 
the total amount of £97,311.57 cash 
seized which was forfeited under 
POCA. 
 
The figure for confiscation orders is 
£1,745,123.58. 
 

 
COMPLAINT RIGHTS 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling procedures or the decision made by 
Hampshire Constabulary, you can lodge a complaint with the force to have the 
decision reviewed within 2 months of the date of this response. Complaints should be 
made in writing to the Public Access office at the address at the top of this letter.  
 
If, after lodging a complaint with Hampshire Constabulary, you are still unhappy with 
the outcome, you may make application to the Information Commissioner at the 
Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire 
SK9 5AF, via telephone on 0303 123 1113 or 01625 545745 or at the website 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sarah Carr 
Public Access 
Joint Information Management Unit 
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